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Subject: Suggestion for the Comprehensive Land Use Plan

From: Kitty B. Kahn  
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 2:15 PM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Suggestion for the Comprehensive Land Use Plan 

Hi Mr. Lenart- I have heard no mention of tiny homes in the draft plans.  I would suggest allowing tiny 
home communities.  These would be different than ADUs, because they would be actual communities 
on separate land partly funded by the City.  This would help provide housing for homeless and low-
income people who couldn't otherwise afford to live in Ann Arbor.  What do you think?  Has this been 
discussed at all by CPC during the CLUP process? -Peace, Kitty 


